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Denver Police Retirees Association Inc. 
Meeting Minutes November 9, 2022 

RMLEFCU Main Office 
 
In attendance were: President John Schnittgrund, Vice President John Pettinger, Treasurer 
Paulette Schnittgrund, Anthony Burkhardt, Chris Hoag, Michael Martinez, Dave Metzler, Glen 
Miller, Lynne Mullen and Janice Queen. Secretary Jennifer Pettinger and Barb Miller were 
absent.  
 
Audit Committee Member in attendance were: JC Tyus, Harry Queen and Hilda Lorandi.  
 
Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 am by President John Schnittgrund. 
 
Old Business 
Peer Support/Psych Services Update 
There was no report. 
 
Follow up Special Reports 
Web Site 
Glen Miller said he’s busy right now updating all the information.  
 
2022 Activities 
Review of October Helga’s 
Consensus was that it is received well and that everyone enjoys going back.  
 
Review of Laughlin Reunion 
Consensus was it was a great reunion and event. JC Tyus said he has reserved at the Aquarius 
for next year October 17-18.   
 
November General Membership Meeting 
Chris Hoag said everything is in place and he’ll pick up the food. 
 
Christmas Party - December 9 
President John Schnittgrund said the PPA, caterer and band are all lined up. Discussion of the 
silent auction was held. It was decided that we will not hold the silent auction but have a few 
items for door prizes.   
 
Denver Police Museum Update 
Chris Hoag gave an update on the Museum activities, including the Musuem Bus Tour. 
 
Minutes 
Approve of Minutes from October 11, 2022 meeting 
Harry Queen motioned, Paulette Schnittgrund seconded, to approve the October 11, 2022 
minutes. The motion was passed unanimously by those members present. 
 
Financial Reports 
Approval of October 2022 Financial Report 
JC Tyus said the reports have been reviewed and he recommends approval. JC Tyus motioned, 
John Pettinger seconded, to approve the October 2022 Financial Reports. The motion was 
passed unanimously by those members present. 
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Special Matters for Consideration 
Discussion was held regarding the legislation for the Windfall Elimination Provision. 
 
New Business 
Nominations and Election of Officers 
The ballot will be available at the November General Membership Meeting and luncheon on 
November 12th.  
 
Other 
Michael Martinez is looking into organizing a golf tournament. Michael Martinez shared that Jay 
Lopez will be released from Craig tomorrow, November 10th at 10:00am and would like officers 
to be there to send him home. 
 
Widow’s Organization 
Lynne Mullen shared the struggles the Widow’s organization is experiencing. It was decided to 
offer them to come under our organization if they choose to.  
 
Next Meeting 
It was decided that we do not need a meeting in December and we would meet sometime after 
the holidays. 
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business President Schnittgrund adjourned the meeting at 11:40am.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Pettinger 
Secretary Pro-tem 

 


